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Tuesday 20th October 2020 

  

Dear Parents/Caregivers of Room 11, 

  

Wow! It is Term 4 already. I can’t believe how the year has flown by. It has been a year like no other and the last school 

term of 2020 promises to be a busy one.  As well as the return of swimming, we will have athletics and an exciting class 

trip to Maungatautari towards the end of the term. 

We will finish the year off with our final assembly and meeting our classes for next year. 

Swimming starts again after Labour weekend (Week 3). Our swimming days are Monday at 11:05am and Wednesday at 

11:05am. We have been busy learning new skills through our athletics rotations already. The athletics day will be a 

chance for the kids to have fun and show off some new skills. 

  

During this term we will be focussing on native birds and trees as we prepare ourselves for our trip to Maungatautari in 

Week 7. 

Important dates to remember in Term 4 

Labour Day (No school) – 26th October.  (Monday, Week 3) 

Middle School Athletics – 11th November. (Wednesday, Week 5) 

Maungatautari Trip  –24th November.  (Tuesday, Week 7). Details will come home in Week 4. There is no cost to 

families for this trip. 

School Reports go home – 14​th​ December. (Monday, Week 10) 

Final Middle School Assembly at 10.00am – 14​th​ December  (Monday, Week 10) 

  

Medical Needs 

Should your child need any medication during the school day, please visit our Office where you will be asked to fill in a 

permission form and the medicine will be kept safely and administered when needed. 

 Just a friendly reminder that school starts at 9am and children shouldn’t be at school before 8.30am. 

If you have any questions or concerns, my door is always open.​  You are also welcome to contact me via ​email;​ my 

address is ​gmiller@kns.ac.nz 

I look forward to talking to you as you visit the classroom. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Grant Miller, Classroom teacher Room 11 

 


